
21st October 2024 In Nursey and Reception this week, we are learning about…


Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development


Daily circle time and exploring 
listening games together.


Physical Development


Creating large and small movements 
with scarves.

Testing our fine motor skills by 
threading pipe cleaners through a 
colander. 


Maths

Reception children will be finding out 
different ways to make the numbers 1, 2 
and 3. Nursery children will be sorting 
objects according to their own criteria.


Knowledge and Understanding

Exploring what it is like to be a mini 
medic workshop. Taking part in Welly 
Wednesday activities.


Expressive Arts and Design

Taking part in the East Riding’s, 
‘Creativity Week.’ We will be exploring 
using different materials and media to 
create our own pieces of art work.


Home Support

Support with exploring the book they 
bring home this week. Phonics pots – 
Please encourage your child to say 
the letter name and sound. Put the 
cards together to make words.

Communication and Language

Home corner, Mud Kitchen and outside 
role play areas. Language associated 
with the different creative workshops 
we take part in this week for 
creativity week.


Week 8


Reading and Writing

Continuing to learn Phase 1 Phonics for 
Nursery and Phase 2 for reception. 
Practising learning letter names and sounds 
and reading words with these sounds in. 
Reading, ‘Room on the Broom.’


